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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 11, 2019 

RECIPROCITY WITH THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
 

Phoenix, Arizona, March 11, 2019– During the Board Meeting of January 23, 2019, the State of Arizona 

Board of Chiropractic Examiners reviewed the licensure requirements in the State of California and has 

deemed that substantially equivalent to the State of Arizona's and therefore voted to approve a Reciprocal 

Agreement for Licensure with the State of California Board of Chiropractic Examiners.  If you wish to 

apply for licensure by Reciprocity, please review the Chiropractic Licensing Information on the Board's 

website. 

# # # 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Justin Bohall, Executive Director at 

(602)864-5088 or by email at Director@Chiroboard.az.gov. 


